
 

We Would Like to Invite Each of You to 

A Holiday Celebration Of  

“Meet Your Neighbour” 

On Sunday, December 1, 2024, from 

4:00pm to 6:00pm In The Party Room. 

The Board of Directors will be 

providing appetizers, desserts and 

beverages.  

Santa Claus Will Arrive At 5:00pm 

Hope To See You All There! 

 


